
 

 

Legal Notice 
 
The South Texas Independent School District HEREBY 
notifies voters of Hidalgo County that an election of their 
Board of Directors for Commissioner’s Precinct 1 and 
Commissioner’s Precinct 3 will be held on November 3, 
2020.  All candidates desiring to file for election to such 
offices may access the application for a place on the ballot 
at www.stisd.net and may email the complete application to 
sonia.rodriguez@stisd.net or send by mail to: School Board 
Secretary, South Texas Independent School District, 100 
Med High Drive, Mercedes, Texas 78570.  The first day to 
file for a place on the ballot is July 18, 2020.  The last day 
to file for a place on the ballot is August 17, 2020 at 5:00 
p.m.  Due to the coronavirus pandemic, our office is not 
accepting visitors at this time. 
 
All persons desiring to vote in the election may cast their 
votes in the general elections for School Board on 
November 3, 2020, at the designated polling places for 
Commissioner’s Precinct 1 and Precinct 3.  Early voting by 
personal appearance begins on October 19, 2020, and ends 
on October 30, 2020. 
 
All votes cast will be canvassed by the Hidalgo County  
Commissioners Court.  
 

 


